
 

 

 

 

 

 

Email to find out if you are eligible to participate! 

COVID-19 IMPACTS ON 
SUBSTANCE USE STUDY 

We are seeking individuals to participate in a research 

study by the Department of Psychology at the 

University of Notre Dame. 

Individuals Must: 

 Be 18 years or older 

 Be able to travel to the ND campus 4 times 

(optional) 

 Have recent difficulties with alcohol or 

substances 

 Have a smartphone 

 

This study is focused on learning more about how 

stressors in your everyday life, including those related 

to COVID-19, have impacted your alcohol or drug use. 

Time Commitment? 

Two virtual sessions 
(one 3 hour and one 1 
hour) & 10-12 minutes 

Per day for 4 weeks 

 

Compensation? 

Yes! Up to $235 

 

Interested? 

Contact the ASSIST Lab 
at Notre Dame to learn 

more and find out if 
you’re eligible  

574-631-5914  

assist@nd.edu 

 

The ASSIST Lab 

Phone: 574-631-5914 / Email: assist@nd.edu 
 

* This is not a treatment study. 
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